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www.graminiacommunityleague.com

%1 Friday October 17

‘é‘ﬁi&\ Doors open at 7:00 pm

Bingo starts at 7:30 pm

Upcoming Bingo dates are:
Friday November 14 (Turkeys)
Friday January 9 & Friday February 13, 2009
See you there!!

\ Call Lucille at 987-0298 for more information.

Graminia Hall will be open
on Friday, October 31 from 6-9 pm
for Trick or Treater's

Anyone wishing to come and hand out
their candy at the hall instead of at
their home is welcome to do so!
Call Colleen at 987-4958 for more information.

WE WOULD LIKE TO HEAR FROM YOU!

Graminia Hall is thinking of opening their doors
once a week next summer to host a farmers market.
We need to know how many people would be
interested in renting tables and participating in a
farmers market. Let us know by e-mailing to
this address: kcameron@tbwifi.ca
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Friday, October 24
6:00 - 8:00 pm
$2 Per Person
Please bring a food bank donation.

Call Luned at
987-4879 for more
information.
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Greft & Dake Sale

Saturday, November 15
10:00 am - 4:00 pm
$10.00 Table Rental
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Call Colleen at 987-4958 or
Lucille at 987-0298 for more information
or to book a table.




Custom Picture Framing
by Q-Apple

We are a full service frame shop

Framing , Laminating, Shadow Boxes, Canvas Stretching
Call for business hours - Open May 1 - Oct15
Bill Irvin -NEW Number 628-1809
Location — 108 Meadowcrest Estates
6 Km west of Hwy 60 on Woodbend Rd.- turn left

BULK DRINKING
WATER SERVICE

RESIDENTIAL AND
COMMERCIAL

POOLS AND HOT TUBS

914-8384

Visit our Web-Site at:

WWW. graminiacommunityleague.com
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piano - voice
violin - guitar ==

Private music lessons in Clymont and Devon.
Call today for information about instructors,
lesson times and to register.

classical
fiddle

Community Music Initiatives
1-877-413-4810
www.communitymusic.ca

Devonian A
VETERINARY
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Devon Spay/Neuter Glinic

Dr. Dave Harris
Dr. Detlef Onderka
Dr. Jaret Bogdan

—— e
Brandy Carty AHT

Sheila Maichen AHT

Michele Weldon AHT

Ph: 987-5780 Fax: 987-5785

#1 Exploration Dr.
Devon, Alberta T9G 1Z5
(Just North of the Coal Research Centre)

info@deyvonianyetemnanyeclinicicom!
WwwwAdevonianuvetennanpyclinicicoim!

High Speed Wireless Internet

Backed by the Latest Technology! Lightning Fast!
Affordable! Reliable! Local! Secure!
No Phone Lines!

Broadband - .
Surfer i
Canh\d a Inc.

canadasurfs.ca

VOIP Phone Service available -
as low as $9.99 per month.

Community Oriented Professional Team
Offering Personalized Services
and State of the Art Equipment

Broadband Surfer Canada Inc.
High Speed Internet there when you need it!
Contact us: (780) 686-7873 /987-4118
canadasurfs.ca

Mention this ad for a $50 discount on your installation.
No Cash Value!




President's Message

Summer has come to a close and fall has begun. We are not really sure where the summer went as it seemed to
just fly by. The kids are back in school and everyone is back to their usual routines. So far the fall weather has been
great and the river valley is boasting a beautiful array of fall colors.

It is time once again to get things going at Graminia Hall. We would like to extend a warm welcome to Jill
Bilodeau, our new Rainbow Playschool teacher. Playschool is underway and going well. There are still spots available
for both the 3 and 4 year old classes. If you are interested in registering your child in playschool, please give Jill or Don
a call (check back page for phone numbers).

Ouir first bingo after the summer break was held on September 12. It was a full house and delicious steaks were
up for grabs. Our next bingo will be held on Friday, October the 17 and we will be playing for hams. Come on out and
join the fun.

The annual family Halloween party will be held on Friday, October 24. There is a $2 per person entry fee which
includes a haunted house, crafts and games for the kids. Don't miss out, it's a scary event.

Also coming is our annual Christmas Bazaar Craft and Bake Sale. Tables are available for $10. Book early as
this event fills up fast. Come out and see what wonderful crafts are for sale and not to mention the delicious baking that
sells fast. This event is on Saturday, November 15 from 10 am until 4 pm. Anyone who wishes to donate any baking or
crafts to our community table is welcome to do so. Just drop off your donations at the hall anytime through out that day.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the families who have and continue to volunteer their time and
efforts at Graminia Hall. Your constant help at hall functions is greatly appreciated and your smiling faces are always a
blessing. Thank you to all of you. Without your help, our community league would not exist.

We are always looking for new faces to join our community league. Many of us have taken on multiple positions
and would like to see some of these positions filled by others. We are looking for a hall rentals person, maintenance,
Newsletter, etc. If you are interested in joining, please come to one of our monthly meetings which are held on the first
Wednesday of each month at 7:45 pm. It's a wonderful way to meet people in your community and have fun as well.
See you soon!

We are looking for donations of baked goods and crafts to sell at our community table
at the Craft Sale. Donations can be dropped off at the hall on November 15 from
10:00 am - 4:00 pm. Call Colleen at 780-987-4958 or Lucille at 780-987-0298

*THANKYOU *

| would like to thank the following people for their

continuous help at each of our family bingos.
Fred & Linda Whiteman, Colleen Chorzempa,

Heather, Lorne & Lexie Prunkl, Karen & Wade Primeau, ATTHE S TR E FARM

Ryan Cameron, Theresa Swityk, Linda & George Ritter Tree Mov*ing, Saleg & Service
Your time and effort is greatly appreciated. 9 87_2 192

Lucille Cameron - Bingo Coordinator SPRUCE GROVE * DEVON
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"~ PLAYSCHOOL

Rainbow Playschool has started another
year! We still have a few spots left if you are
interested in being a part of a parent/community run
playschool. We offer separate 3 year old and four
year old classes. Children must be 3 years old by
March 1 and toilet trained.Playschool runs from
September to May.

We offer a fun, creative and "learn through
play" environment. Our goal is to build social skills,
encourage independence and build confidence
while having fun. We do creative crafts, circle time,
singing, field trips and have lots of fun. Playschool
is a great way to meet new people in your
community, so please join us!!

For more information or to register, call:
Jill Bilodeau (Teacher) at 780-963-9312 or
Don Lewis (President) at 780-987-4277

Have Kids?
Love Horses?
Like Having Fun?

o S Py

Give us a call and come out and take riding lessons,
learn horsemanship and just have FUN!

If you are interested in joining or would like to come and
watch to see what the club is all about -

call Nan Shearer at (780) 968-8182.

We use the West arena at Graminia Hall

\ Monday - Thursday evenings from 5:00 - 9:00 pm.
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|/Graminia Community League & Social Society I

I Join in the fun of being a part of a community of families and friends. Support |
Graminia Community League by becoming a member. Memberships are
available for $10.00 per family per calendar year. Fill out the form below and
mail it along with your cheque (payable to Graminia Community League) to:
Graminia Community League, 51101 Range Road 270, Spruce Grove, AB T7Y
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I NAME:

| ADDRESS:

I TELEPHONE:

Graminia Hall

Location & Rental Rates
0
| Rge Rd 21 Raoe rd =

@
o
3
5
o
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= =Graminia
School

‘ Graminia Rord or Twp. Rd. 511

Golden Spike Rd
Hingay 60

Rental Rates: $200.00/Night $400.00/Weekend

$500.00/Long Weekend. Plus Damage Deposit
Call Linda at 987-4200 for
Information & Bookings

2007 Executive Committee

President: Fred Whiteman 987-4200
Vice-President: Theresa Swityk 987-4352
Secretary: Colleen Chorzempa 987-4958

Treasurer: Lucille Cameron 987-0298

League Positions
Rentals: Linda Whiteman 987-4200

Membership, Newsletter & Bingos:
Lucille Cameron 987-0298

Grants: Lorne Prunkl 987-4723

Sign: Colleen Chorzempa 987-4958

Maintenance: Kevin McMillan 987-5247

Board of Directors
Maureen McMillan: 987-5247
Heather Prunkl: 987-4723
Kevin McMillan: 987-5247
Don Lewis: 987-4277

Meetings are held the first Wednesday of every month at 7:45 pm.
EVERYONE IS WELCOME!

ADVERTISE TO MORE THAN
1400 HOMES!

Bus. Card - $16.00
1/4 Page - $30.00

1/2 Page - $60.00

Full Page - $110.00

Mail ad information to:
Lucille Cameron
51101 Range Road 270
Spruce Grove, AB

T7Y 1G2
987-0298 _N° GST_
or e-mail to: Published 4 times
a year.

kcameron@tbwifi.ca

Cheques payable to: Graminia Community League




